
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

18th June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we approach the end of the academic year, I am writing to inform you of some changes to our pastoral 

structure in preparation for 2025–2026. 

Pastoral Structure for 2025–2026 

• Years 7 and 8 – Mrs Taylor, Head of Learning 

• Years 9 and 10 – Ms Scampion, Head of Learning 

• Year 11 – Mrs Doherty-Perkins, Head of Learning 
 

To clarify: 

• Pupils currently in Year 7 will remain with Mrs Taylor as they move into Year 8. 

• Pupils currently in Years 8 and 9 will have Ms Scampion as their new Head of Learning. 

• Pupils currently in Year 10 will continue with Mrs Doherty-Perkins into Year 11. 

• All Heads of Learning will be supported by our Pastoral Managers. 
 

To ensure a smooth transition, the changeover will begin in school from Monday 23rd June. Heads of 

Learning have already met to share key information and will be introducing themselves to their new year 

groups this week. Over the coming weeks, they will be spending time getting to know their pupils ahead of 

the new academic year. 

Going forward, please contact your child’s new Head of Learning if you have any pastoral concerns. For 

day-to-day matters, your child’s form tutor remains your first point of contact. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Miss A Pimblett 

Assistant Headteacher i/c Behaviour and Standards. 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

apimblett@stm.srscmat.co.uk 

 


